TAKE NOTICE 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING  
VERMILION REGIONAL AIRPORT BOARD MEETING
Memo

September 23, 2022
To Whom It May Concern, 
The Vermilion Regional Airport Authority has ADDED a special meeting.

TIME 4:00PM  on September 26, 2022 at the FBO. 
Please mark your calendars to reflect the change.  
Please call the office if you have any questions or concerns.  

Thank you, 

Sheryl Tingley
Assistant Airport Manager

Office Manager

